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International Conference

Dear AsiaTEFL members, friends, and colleagues,

On behalf of AsiaTEFL, I am pleased to invite you to

The 18™ AsiaTEFL International Conference
Interweaving Theory and Practice in ELT in Asia: Creating New Prospects for the Future
November 27-29, 2020
Online & KINTEX Convention Center, Goyang, Gyeonggi-do, South Korea

Friday, November 27, 1-9 p.m.
Saturday, November 28, 1-9 p.m.
Sunday, November 29, 10 a.m.-6 p.m.

AsiaTEFL2020 is a MUST ATTEND conference for the following reasons:

*  Multiple modes: Attend online or in person;

* A great lineup of inspiring and empowering speakers, including Dr. Paul Matsuda, Dr. Azirah Hashim,
Dr. Tae-Young Kim, Dr. Nick Saville, Dr. Christine Coombe, and Dr. John Norris, plus seven featured
speakers;

¢ Around 500 presentations—papers, workshops, symposia, and posters—along with traditional and modern
Korean or K-pop dances, making it a truly global, academic, and cultural conference;

* Diverse technologies, including a hologram telepresence, an MC robot, virtual presentations, AR/VR, and
a smart chatbot will be introduced by AsiaTEFL2020, a winner of the Korea Tourism Organization’s
Meeting Technology competition;

*  Affordable registration fees and abundant benefits for registered participants, including access to
presentation videos and PPT files that will be available for up to one month after the conference;

*  AsiaTEFL2020 registration fee-waiver grants for up to ten people facing financial hardship due to the
COVID-19 pandemic and more.

Without a doubt, it will be a most memorable conference despite the pandemic.
Early Bird and presenter registration is from September 15 to October 25. It’s ending soon. Please do not
miss out on this opportunity to enjoy the conference for a lower fee. Regular pre-registration is from October 26

until November 20. Onsite registration is not available.

Please visit www.asiatefl2020.org or contact us at asiatefl2020@gmail.com for further information.

We will be monitoring the outbreak situation closely and update you about the conference. The health and safety
of all AsiaTEFL conference participants is our utmost concern. But at the same time, we would like to encourage
you to participate in the conference either online or in person if you are in Korea. We will be fully prepared to
follow disease prevention measures at the venue as well.

Wishing you the best in health and safety! We look forward to seeing you online or in Goyang in person in
November.

Sincerely,
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